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FIRST MEETING 

We successfully held the first of three introductory  

meetings on Thursday 29th July. Four members of the 

PPI group attended this meeting. We spent an hour  

covering a range of topics - what works well and what 

doesn't in terms of PPI groups, thoughts on the research 

area of pain and anxiety, and views on my previously 

developed app called ‘Here’. I am so excited to put into 

practice the things we discussed and I am looking      

forward to the other two upcoming meetings. 

We still have two  

introductory meetings to 

hold: 

 

Friday 6th August 

10:00 - 11:00 

 

Tuesday 10th August 

17:00 - 18:00 

 

UPCOMING 
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QUESTIONNAIRE  

My questionnaire study has been running 

since June. At the time of writing this 

newsletter I have received 110              

responses. 

 

I have been reaching out to various       

individuals and organisations, asking if 

they would be able to publicise my study 

to their networks. I have been blown away 

with the support I have received.  

 

At the end of July my study was  

advertised on AnxietyUK (official) 

Facebook and Twitter pages. Nearly 

170,000 people follow AnxietyUK across 

the two social media accounts which 

means my research has the potential to 

reach a huge amount of people.  

 

Victoria Abbott-Fleming MBE, founder of 

Burning Nights CRPS Support charity, 

has also agreed to share information 

about my study on the charity’s social  

media accounts and monthly newsletter.  

 

I am still advertising my questionnaire 

study and trying to gather as many        

responses as possible.   
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WRITING 

I have made substantial progress on my   

thesis during July. I have started working on 

the questionnaire chapter, specifically the  

design and implementation. As the         

questionnaire is still running I haven't yet 

been able to write about the results or      

conclusions, but plan to do this when the 

questionnaire closes.  

 

I have also started writing a blog. I will be 

writing about topics, ideas and concepts that 

frequently crop up when doing a PhD and  

also focusing on my own experiences. Please 

do visit my website to read my blog: 

www.amydowse.com/blog 

ANNUAL LEAVE 

During July I took one week of annual leave. I spent the 

week at home and had a lovely time exploring the local  

Waterstones, going for walks, going to the cinema and 

venturing into London for the first time in almost 18 

months. It was so nice to spend some time away from my 

laptop and with my family.  
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